
HB 2337 - DIGEST

Provides that the joint legislative audit and review 
committee, in its report, concluded that the department of 
labor and industries could improve workers' compensation 
claim outcomes by improving claims management efficiencies.

Establishes a sixty-month limit on temporary total 
disability payments to reduce workers' compensation costs 
while maintaining necessary temporary total disability 
benefits for injured workers.


